
Application of Chambers and Kennedy for an unorthodox o i l 
well location. Applicant, in the above-styled cause, seeks 
approval ol an unorthodox location for i t s Sinclair State 
Well No. 1 to be located in an undesignated Abo pool at a 
point 990 feet from the South line and 200 feet from the West 
line of Section 35, Township 17 South, Range 28 East, Eddy 
County, New Mexico. « 

Application of Jack S. Reaves for the establishment of a 52-
acre non-standard o i l proration unit. Applicant, in the 
above-styled cause, seeks an order establishing a 52-acre 
non-standard Delaware o i l proration unit consisting of lots 
3 and 4 of Section 36, Township 26 South, Range 28 East, / 
Eddy County, New Mexico. / 

Application of Chambers and Kennedy for an o i l - o i l dual 
completion. Applicant, in the above-styled cause, seeks an 
order authorizing the dual completion of i t s Monterey State 
Well No. 3, located 660 feet from the North-line and 1650 
feet from the West line of Section 32, Township 18 South, 
Range 31 East, Eddy County, New Mexico, in such a manner as 
to permit the production of o i l from an undesigaa ted Yates 
o i l pool and the production of o i l from the North Shugart-
Queen Grayburg Pool through p a r a l l e l strings of 2-inch 
tubing. 


